
Q & A 

Lions Basketball Court Reconstruction Bid 

Q. How are documents available? 

A. The Bidding Documents are on file for inspection at the office of the Village of Villa Park 

Community Recreation Building, 320 E Wildwood Avenue, Villa Park, Illinois 60181, and may also be 

obtained from the Village of Villa Community Recreation Building at the address listed above, Monday-

Friday between the hours of 9am-4pm, for a non-refundable fee of twenty dollars ($20.00).  We have 

also added a copy of the “Not for Bid” documents on the Village Website at 

https://www.invillapark.com/211/Parks-Recreation 

Q. Is there a cost estimate or budget being released for the project? 

A. No. 

Q. What are the labor requirements? 

A. The Village of Villa Park requires contractors to pay workers following current prevailing wage 

rates as listed on the Illinois Department of Labor website. 

Q. Is there a start date for the project? 

A. The Village of Villa Park has not determined a start date yet for this project. 

https://www.invillapark.com/211/Parks-Recreation

